
 
 
February 29, 2012 

 

 
 
 
Dear 2010 Kids Voting Captain, 
 
2012 is a very special election year and Council Rock will again be at the polls with Kids Voting. As in 
2010, I will be serving as Council Rock’s Volunteer Coordinator. 
 
As a 2010 Kids Voting Precinct Captain, I am hoping that you or your organization will step up to the 
plate and help us again this fall by “adopting” a precinct.  The Precinct Captains responsibilities are 
attached.  A Captain’s meeting will be held in October—date, time, place to come.  Please consider 
“adopting” the same precinct you had in 2010.   
 
Please fill in the information below and email/mail it back to me by May 5th.   If you are not interested, 
feel free to pass along the information. Community involvement is so important to the success of this 
wonderful civic program.   
 
I hope to be working with you again this year! Any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Best, 
 
Lisa S. Garboski 
4 Shamrock Court, Newtown, PA 18940 
215-860-6557 (work); 215-499-3900 (cell) 
garbo4@comcast.net 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Kids Voting Adopt A Precinct Program 2012 
 
 (  ) Yes! Count me in! I would like to be a 2012 Kids Voting Precinct Captain.  

We would like to adopt:___________________________________   _ 
 
(  ) Sorry, but I am unable to be a Kids Voting Precinct Captain this year. 
 
(  )     I have passed along the information to ___________________________    
 (Please include name, number, email) 
 
2012 Kids Voting Precinct Site(s)  ____________________________________________ _ 
 
Name of Organization: _____________________________________________    
 
Captain Name: __________________________________________________    
 
Address:_________________________________________________________    
 
City____________________________ PA    Zip Code______________________   
 
Phone: _______________________________ E-Mail______________________    


